
Beulah Elementary School 

PTO Newsletter

President: 
We are very excited to have 

Mary-Michael Pitts serving as this 
years PTO president. Mary-Michael 
Pitts is no stranger to volunteering. 
She is also volunteering her time as 
a Beulah Recreation cheer coach. 
She has a lot of great ideas and 

goals for this upcoming school year. 

Meet our new
PTO President

Harvest Carnival 
We are very happy to announce that we 
will be having the Harvest Carnival this 

year on November 4th. We will be 
sending more information about the 

Harvest Carnival home soon. 
We are asking for donations of 

individually wrapped candy and canned 
drinks. You can send those donations in 
to your child’s teacher by October  28th.
During the Harvest Carnival, we will also 

hold a silent auction. Each grade level will 
prepare a themed basket. Please help 

support our PTO by donating new items 
to fill the themed baskets listed below. All 
funds raised will be used for educational 
supplies for students, faculty and staff at 

BES. 

Pre-K: “The Office” (organizers, planners, 
pens, pencils, starbucks gift cards, etc)
Kindergarten: Tailgate (Team Wear, 

Coolers, Koozies, etc.)
1st Grade: Holiday Decor (Wreath, door 

hanger, ornaments, lights, etc.)
2nd Grade: Tupperware/Kitchen Items

3rd Grade: Cleaning Supplies (Cleaning 
wipes, glass cleaner, rubber gloves, sponge, 

mop, etc.) 
4th Grade:Local Vendors (Merchandise/ 
Gift Cards from local businesses. Beulah 

apparel/merchandise)
5th Grade: Gift Card (Gift cards of any kind 

in any amount)
6th Grade: “Outdoor Adventure” (Fishing 
poles, bait , tackle box, heat warmers, etc.) 



We would like to welcome Mrs. 
Wallace to Beulah Elementary. She is 

our PBIS (Positive Behavior 
Interventions and Supports) 

Coordinator and Behavior Support. 
She graduated from Troy University 

with a degree in Elementary 
Education. She was a classroom 

teacher for nine years. She taught 
grades 3-5. This year she has 

introduced our school wide positive 
behavior system, PBIS Rewards. 

Students earn points from any staff 
member for positive behavior. Once a 

month, students can spend their 
points at the school store. When she 
is not teaching she enjoys spending 

time with her family, having lake 
days, and watching her daughter, 

Tenley, play sports. 

Teacher Spotlight
Mrs. Wallace Upcoming Events: 

October 4th: Student of the Month 
Lunch

PTO Meeting @ 6:00 

October 5th:  K-3 PBIS Store
October 6th: 4-6 PBIS Store 
October 7th: End of First Nine 
Weeks

October 14: Report Cards Issued

 First Nine Weeks PBIS Celebration 

October 24th: Fall Picture Retakes
October: 24-28: Red Ribbon Week
November 4th: Harvest Carnival  

Red Ribbon Week:

Monday:Choose to Live Happily Ever After
(dress as your favorite Disney character) 

Tuesday: Chase your Dreams, Not Drugs 
(Workout Attire) 

Wednesday: Wake up Drug Free 

(Wear PJs)  
Thursday: Spot me Drug Free 

(Wear Polka Dot) 

Friday: Being Drug Free is no Sweat 
(wear Sweatshirt/Sweatpants)


